
Dear Council Members --  

 

Similar to last week, public comment attachment to file ABZA 20-6 was significantly delayed.* With much of this 

comment related to petitions and garages on the block -- objective, reliable data -- it's central to why neighbors and 

BZA Committee oppose the current plan at 1493 Highland Pkwy. Since the written comments are the only method 

communicate our concerns at this time, we ask that you please take the time to review the submissions.  

 

Sincere thanks for the work you do for a fair and just City of St. Paul. Respectfully, 

 

Marge and Jon Isom 

1477 Highland Pkwy 

 


